
Billingham South Community Primary School 

EMS Spring Term Newsletter 2022 

 Important Information 

   Half Term Holiday ~ School closes on Friday18th February and re-opens on Monday 
24th February. 

    Easter Holiday ~ School closes on Friday  8th April, to pupils and re-opens on          
Monday 25th April. 

 Reminder ~ school starts at 8.40am—please do not send children in before this time, 
unless agreed with staff, as there is not always anyone available to supervise children 

who arrive early. Home time is 3.15pm. 

Community Transport—Important  If your child is absent from school, you need to ring 
transport and ask for your child to be picked up by the bus/taxi again, they do not           
automatically turn up, even if the absence is over a weekend or a holiday. 

Forest School Dates: 

Mondays: 24th January, 14th March, 4th April 

Children will need wellies, warm/waterproof gloes, hats, scarves and gloves on these days. 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our topic this term is, ’Is it Science or Magic?’, we will be  carrying out lots of hands-on    
science based investigations . 

English— Our whole class reading and writing will be based on Room on the Broom, The 
Witch’s Cat, Winnie the Witch and Hagwitch 

Art— Printing 

DT— Design and make magic wands, design health drink potions and make magic wand fruit 
kebabs. 

Science—WOW science investigations 

Maths —as well as our usual maths, following National Curriculum objectives, we are starting 
to introduce real-life maths. We have made a start by creating a class shop, which we plan 
to develop into a real life tuck shop with children buying and selling healthy foods in a play-
time tuck shop. More details to follow once the COVID rate drops to safer levels. 

Yoga continues this term, on a Monday morning. 

PE—Miss Miller has given every child a note of their PE days.—please come in PE kit. 

Y2 Inclusion—Tuesday 

Y4 & Y6 Inclusion—Tuesday & Wednesday  

Y3 & Y5 inclusion—Tuesday and Thursday 

Dance—Friday 

As always, any questions just ask, we are always happy to help. 


